
 

 

 

 

   CRUISING ASSOCIATION - ESSEX SECTION     

 

Midweek Waterfront Lunch 21st October 

2015 The Peldon Rose, Peldon. Colchester. 

Essex C05 7QJ 

 

We thought we’d choose a central point for this 

winter’s first lunch. At the entrance to the 

Strood to Mersea is The Peldon Rose where we 

have had good lunches in previous years. We 

meet about 12:30 for 13:00 and hope to see you 

there. If you are coming it helps to let us 

know but just turn up if that suits you better.  

http://www.thepeldonrose.com/ 

Google Map directions 

Penny & John – Ray & Suzanne 
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